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Summary:

The Chinese ambassador to Berlin expressed to Gaqo Paze that the participation of Cuba
in the conference of non-aligned countries, which is to be held in Belgrade, is a positive
act because the Cuban representatives will speak out against American imperialism. In
addition, the Chinese ambassador said that the act of organizing the conference is not a
positive development.
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